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TORRANCE, Calif., May 13, 2011 –Following Toyota Motor Corporation’s (TMC) announcement in Japan
today that delivery of the Prius alpha will be delayed, Toyota Motor Sales, U.S.A., Inc. (TMS) announced that
the Prius v is still on track for delivery to U.S. customers this fall.

Delay of the Japan-market Prius alpha is due to the ongoing effects of the March 11 earthquake and tsunami.


